
CRA Newsletter, 9-24-2018 

  
Please note…this Thursday, dismissal will be at the usual time of 3:15 pm. 
Friday is NO SCHOOL for students as teachers attend a Professional Development class.  
  
Youth Protection Seminars 

One of many state requirements is for schools to provide the opportunity for parents to attend seminars 

on Youth Protection.  This includes bullying, child abuse, mental health, substance abuse and internet 

safety.  These seminars are presented by Granite School District. 

There are three seminars available this year.  You are welcome to attend one of these seminars if you 

are interested: 

Dates                                                                                    Time                                      Location 
Tuesday., October 9, 2018                                         6:00 - 8:30                            Hunter High School (4200 S. 
5600 W.) 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019                                  6:00 - 8:30                           Granite Education Center 
(2500 S. State St.) 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019                                        6:00 - 8:30                           Cottonwood High School 
(5715 S. 1300 E.) 

Lottery Open House 
On Thursday, October 4

th
, 4:00-7:00 pm we will hold our annual Lottery Open House.  If you 

have friends or family who would like to have their child/children attend Canyon Rim Academy 

for the 2019-2020 school year, please have them come to the Open House.  This is our kickoff 

event to begin accepting applications for the following school year.  Applicants may fill out an 

application, take a tour of the building and have an opportunity to ask questions.   
***Our CRA families do not need to apply, because your student is already a part of our 

school!  If you have other children in your immediate family that would like to attend CRA next 

year, you do not need to fill out a lottery application.  In January, we will send home a letter of 

intent, and parents will be able to tell us about their children that would like to be 

added.   Kindergarten siblings will receive preference for enrollment, and siblings in grades 1
st
-6

th
 

will be added for next year as space allows.   
  
Schedules 
If there are changes in your family schedule and your child needs to know about the change for pick 
up or transportation purposes, etc., please make those arrangements with your child before they 
leave for school in the morning.  We know that sometimes things happen during the day and 
children need to be notified of changes, but we hope that parents can work most of those things out 
before school.  It is disruptive for us to interrupt classes to give a message to a child and we are 
hoping to avoid as many interruptions to class instruction as possible.  Thank you!  
  

Books and Breakfast 

Books & Breakfast for the 5th and 6th graders will be held on 

Friday, October 5th, 7:56am - 8:26am in the lunchroom.  

Students need to sign up if they want to attend.  
Sign-up sheets will go up outside the library next Monday 10/1. 
Come hear about some new reading ideas! 
  



Band & Orchestra Instruments 
Canyon Rim Academy offers band & orchestra classes for 4th, 5th & 6th grade students.  CRA 
owns a few violins to rent through the school at a discounted rate.  Not all of the violins have 
been claimed for rent this year, so please contact epayne@canyonrimacademy.org or 
sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org if your 4th-6th grade child is interested in the violin.  ‘ 
  
CRA PTO Night Out! 
Tonight, Sept. 24 is the PTO Menchies Night Out.  If you go between 3:00-9:00 pm and 
mention that you’re there for Canyon Rim Academy, they’ll give 20% of the sale to CRA.  It will 
only happen at the Canyon Rim Menchies at 3165 E. 3300 S.   
  
CALENDAR 
Thursday, Sept. 27:     3:15 Dismissal 
Friday, Sept. 28:          No School – Teacher Development 
Thurs., October 4:       CRA Lottery Open House, 4:00-7:00 pm 
Wednesday, Oct. 17:  1:15 Dismissal 
Thu-Fri,, Oct. 18:         NO SCHOOL, Fall Break 
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